
Getting things done – Pleasance Court
#dundeewestend

Many thanks to the residents who recently highlighted to me that the fence at
Pleasance Court on the corner of Brook Street and Brewery Lane is rather
badly damaged.

I contacted the factors Ross & Liddell who now have matters in hand – the
fence was hit by a vehicle and the driver has given Ross & Liddell insurance
details.
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